
If you are a First Nations 
person who was removed from 

family and community you 
may be eligible for redress. 
You can apply if you are a Stolen Generations 

survivor who was removed before the age of 18 
and while living in the NT, the ACT or Jervis Bay.

If you have recently lost a family member who 
was removed, you may be able to apply on 

their behalf.

Contact us
Call us on 1800 566 111

Email us at help@territoriesredress.gov.au

Visit territoriesredress.gov.au

Write to us at Territories Stolen Generations 
Redress Scheme, Reply Paid 83394, 

Canberra ACT 2601



Redress is an important step towards healing for 
Stolen Generations survivors.

The Territories Stolen Generations Redress Scheme 
recognises the harm and trauma experienced 
by Stolen Generations survivors. It offers redress to 
people who were removed in the NT or ACT prior to 
self‑government, or the Jervis Bay Territory.

What is included?
	• A redress payment of up to $75,000

	• A healing assistance payment of $7,000

	• Free practical and emotional support

	• A face-to-face and/or written personal 
acknowledgment

Help to apply
Contact knowmore Legal Service for 

free independent legal advice and financial 
counselling on 1800 566 966 or knowmore.org.au

Contact the Link–Up in your state or territory for free 
assistance to help you with the application process. 
To find a Link–Up service near you, contact the 

Scheme on 1800 566 111.
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